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④Short-Term Joint Education Program Report (July 2019) 
 

From July 19th (Friday) to July 27th (Saturday), 2019, six students from the Royal University of Phnom Penh 

(Cambodia) came to participate in “TUFS Japan Specialist Program for the Enhancement of Japanese 

Language and Cultural Outreach in Myanmar, Laos and Cambodia,” a short-term Joint Education Program 

of the Inter-University Exchange Project. The Myanmar group included five students from The University 

of Yangon, who had scored well in the Japanese classes run by TUFS’ Global Japan Office in the Faculty of 

Literature at The University of Yangon. 

  
Opening Ceremony for all three visiting countries Ms. May Thu Thu Khaing of The University of Yangon,  

giving a speech in Japanese 

 

The program involved tandem study for the Myanmar students and students of TUFS Burmese majors, 

including five of 3rd and 4th year students who registered for the summer intensive “Advanced Practical 

Burmese,” as well as 1st and 2nd year students. Three exchange students from The University of Yangon 

who had been at TUFS since October 2018 participated as well. For group work, the participants were 

divided into four mixed groups. 

This year, the topics of the program were disasters and garbage. Students heard lectures on the problems 

facing Japan and Myanmar and the possible countermeasures and visited the Tachikawa Life Safety 

Learning Center and the Fuchu Recycle Plaza. Furthermore, they visited the Edo Tokyo Museum and learned 

about the history of disaster management and garbage issues from the Edo era through the Showa era. 
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Rescue and Aid Experience Area at  

Tachikawa Life Safety Learning Center 

Tachikawa Life Safety Learning Center 

 

On the last day, each student gave a presentation, with the 

TUFS students speaking in Burmese and the Myanmar 

students in Japanese. Through discussing the social 

problems each country faces and the possible approaches 

to their solution, students from both countries were able to 

better understand one another’s cultures and social issues. 

In addition, the international students traveled to Yamanashi for off-campus study, visiting Kitaguchi 

Hongu Fuji Sengen Shrine, the Yamanashi Prefectural Fujisan World Heritage Center, as well as the 

Yamanashi Prefectural Maglev Exhibition Center, and experiencing kimono and tea ceremony. 

  
Kitaguchi Hongu Fuji Sengen Shrine Kimono experience 

 

We are grateful to the teachers and others for their kind cooperation. 
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